
 

NextGenerationEU Funding Acknowledgement 

Gaelscoil Chluain Meala received a grant in 2021 to implement initiatives aimed at 
addressing the digital divide and support our learners at risk of educational 
disadvantage as a consequence, as part of the Irish National Recovery and Resilience 
Plan (NRRP), a project under the Recovery and Resilience Facility funded by the 
European Union through NextGenerationEU. This funding was used to invest in 
technology such as tablets and laptops, enhance digital infrastructure, and provide 
targeted digital learning supports to ensure that all students, particularly those at risk of 
educational disadvantage, have access to the tools they need to succeed. 

We are grateful for this support, which has helped us strengthen digital inclusion and 
promote equitable learning opportunities across our school community. 

 


